
 

 
  
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
  

Planning Applications Committee – Tuesday 10th November 2020 
 
           With the agreement of the Chair, the meeting of the Planning Applications 
Committee scheduled for Tuesday 10th November 2020 has been cancelled due to 
lack of business. 
 
 Please note that instead there will be Member training on Sustainable 
Design and Construction SPD, on 10th November 2020 at 5pm. This training will be 
open to all Members. 
       
            
 

Yours faithfully 
 

   BRENT DAVIS 
 

    Executive Director 
 
 
 
To: All Members of the Planning Councillors W.J. Hancox (Chair), 
 Applications Committee  S. Gran; I. Lloyd; B. Pandher; N.J. 

Phillips; M. Rudkin; A. Sargeant; J. 
Sheppard; R. Smith; J. Tandy; R. 
Tromans; C. Watkins and K. Wilson 
(Vice-Chair) 

 
 

Enquiries to: 
Kelly Baxter 

Direct Dial: 024 7637 6204 

Direct Email: 
kelly.baxter@nuneatonandbedworth.gov.uk 

Date: 27th October 2020 

Our Ref: PJM 
 
 


